
Regional School Programs Updates 

12/14/16 

 

*RSP 2nd Annual Holiday Shop was December 7th 

 *Huge success, donations came in totaling approximately $1,100.  Allowing students to shop for  

 2 loved ones.   

 *Put on by NKCES Team, we cannot thank them enough! 

*RSP Food drive ended last week to put together holiday food baskets for the families.  Counselors will 

be delivering baskets the last week of school before the break.   

*Received another amazing annual donation from Darling Industries to assist with buying each student a 

gift, clothing item, and assist in filling the food baskets as well.   

*RSP “Gear up for 2017” Classroom Project, highlighted the building and created a nice holiday climate. 

*Mrs. Cornett and I visited another local APOD over the Thanksgiving holiday (TLC).   

*Paper Tigers Viewing at RSP on January 3rd, looking at showing at 9am.   

 

 

 

 


